
 
 
 

This email is in response to your e-mailed request under the Freedom of Information Act 
("FOIA"), 5 ILSC 140/I et seq., dated December 10, 2024. You have requested that Pleasantdale 
School District 107 produce the following public records: 

 
Requested by: DOGE, IL Chapter 

 
Request dated: December 10, 2024 
 

Dear Freedom of Information Officer, 

I hope this email finds you well. Pursuant to the 
Illinois Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140), 
I am requesting the following information 
regarding administrative salaries in Pleasantdale 
School District 107 for the past ten years: 

1. Salaries for the following positions: 
o Superintendent 
o Assistant Superintendent(s) 
o Any individual working in 

the district office 
o Principals and Vice Principals 

or Deans for any and all 
schools within the district 

2. For each position, please include: 
o Contracted base salary 
o Bonuses and stipends 

(itemized separately) 
o Full compensation package 

details, including benefits 

Please provide the requested information in an 
electronic format if possible. If any part of this 
request is unclear or too burdensome, I am happy 
to clarify or adjust my request to facilitate the 
process. 

This email address should be the recipient of these 
data sheets.  

Sincerely, 
DOGE, IL Chapter 
 

Response Dated: December 18, 2024 Response:  
 
Dear DOGE, IL Chapter,  
Please review the documents listed on our website 
at https://d107.org/41167_2 to ascertain if the 
listed documents provide the information you seek 
from this request. The pertinent documents can be 

https://d107.org/41167_2


found under the headings P.A. 96-0434 Employer's 
Report and P.A. 97-0696/IMRF 
Employer's Report. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional 
information, I will review our records to determine 
if said documents exist.  
 
Respectfully,  
Griffin Sonntag 
 

 
As the FOIA Officer of the District, Mr. Sonntag is responsible for granting and denying 
requests for records under the Freedom of Information Act. The District's responses attached to 
this email intend to be fully responsive to your specific request. If we have misinterpreted your 
request, please clarify your request to him in writing. 

 
You have a right to appeal a denial of records to the President of the Board of Education by 
written request directed to the President at the District office 7450 S. Wolf Road, Burr Ridge, IL 
60527 within fourteen (14) working days of your receipt of this email. 


